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James M. Scheiman, M.D., professor of internal medicine in the Medical School, retired 
from active faculty status on September 16, 2017. 

Dr. Scheiman received his B.S. (1980) and M.D. (1982) degrees from the University of 
Michigan. He completed an internal medicine internship (1982-83), internal medicine residency 
(1983-85), and gastroenterology fellowship ( 1985-87) at the University of Michigan. He joined 
the University of Michigan faculty as an instructor in 1987, and was promoted to assistant 
professor in 1991, associate professor in 1995, and professor in 2003. 

Dr. Scheiman's clinical and research interests are in the areas of endoscopic ultrasound, 
endoscopic retrograde cholangiopancreatography, and analyses of nonsteroidal anti­
inflammatory drug related gastrointestinal injury and prevention. He has a notable record of 
successfully securing extramural funding, published over 200 peer-reviewed journal articles, and 
was a frequent presenter at national and international conferences. He provided significant peer­
review service for a number of journals and served on the editorial board for the Journal of 
Clinical Gastroenterology. In addition to his scholarly achievements, Dr. Scheiman was a 
committed educator who provided excellent training to medical students, residents, and fellows. 
He served as the director of the Advanced Endoscopy Training Program for 10 years, and 
mentored numerous fellows and junior faculty on their research projects. Institutionally, Dr. 
Scheiman served on a number of committees, including the University of Michigan Senate 
Assembly, and nationally, has been very active in the American Gastroenterological Association 
and the American Society of Gastrointestinal Endoscopy, and served as the American College of 
Gastroenterology Governor for Michigan. 

The Regents now salute this distinguished faculty member by naming James M. 
Scheiman, professor emeritus of internal medicine. 
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